
From: Ian Bartlett 
Sent: 01 Aug 2022 06:31:30
To: Planning.snc@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk
Cc:
Subject:  Invalid Planning Application 2022/1398
Attachments:

Dear Graham, Thanks for your response. The three copper beech trees we wish to reduce in size are are those marked T2,
T3 and T4 on the plan. The tree spread is currently up to 9 metres in places and commonly between 7 to 9 metres,
depending up on position. After the work I anticipate the spread will be 6 to 7 metres. Tree T1 was removed in about
2003-4 with permission granted by South Norfolk Council. The request was actually made by the previous owner No 24
Intwood Road as the tree was affecting his property. I had no objection and paid for the work to be done. I hope this is
helpful. Please let me know if you require further information. Kind regards, Ian Sent from my iPad > On 29 Jul 2022, at
14:26, wrote: > > Please see attached document > >


